Juliet Hodge

From: ROBERT BARNETT <chirodrbob@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, August 9, 2022 6:20 PM

To: Juliet Hodge

Subject: Requesting an extension for Robert Barnett's public hearing on STRs.

To the Planning and Zoning Commission,

| am requesting an extension for this Thursday's public hearing and presentation of a text amendment
concerning short-term rentals. It will not be possible for me to make the presentation on 8/11/22. I'm
requesting it to be rescheduled from 8/11/22 to 9/8/22.

Robert Barnett

61 Church Hill Road
Ledyard, CT

cell: 860 460-5484




